
 

9th September 2021 

 

 

Dear Emmaus families and friends 
 

RE: COVID Update 
 
It is my hope and prayer that my communication finds you and your family well. 
 
We are fortunate to live in South Australia where there are low COVID cases and we continue to enjoy minimal 
restrictions, particularly with regard to face to face learning. 
 
As a result of our current situation, I am writing to share with you some additional easing of restrictions in relation to 
Emmaus Christian College. 
 
From next Monday 13th September 2021 the following will apply: 

- The following remain the same (as is currently the case): 
o Not sending your child to school with cold like symptoms 
o The position on mask wearing (including for students in Year 8 and above) 

- The following will recommence: 
o Parents will be allowed on site provided they: 

▪ Are not sick with cold like symptoms 
▪ Wear masks 
▪ QR code check in 
▪ Observe social distancing 
▪ Do not enter classrooms 

o The end of day finish time for Junior School will return to 3.10pm.  Parents are reminded to use the 
walking path near the driveway when accessing the South Plympton campus from Lynton Avenue. 

 
 
I would like to thank the College community for your ongoing support as we continue to manage this challenging time 
and we pray that we are able to finish Term 3 with no further restrictions. 
 
 

 
Blessings 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Andrew Linke 
Principal 


